
Safety Tip of the Week

Fire Safety Tip for the week of October 4, 2010

Anytown Fire Department says….

Smoke alarms save lives! 

Smoke alarms are an important part of a home fire escape plan. Everyone needs to 
know the sounds of the smoke alarm and how to escape safely if the smoke alarm 

goes off. Be sure to have working smoke alarms in your home and to plan and practice 
your fire escape plan with your family.

If you need assistance with installing your smoke alarms, please contact the
Anytown Fire Department at (123) 456-7890 to set up a home survey.EX
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